RECEIVED

November 10, 2016 NOV 11 2016
CITY OF WEST ALLIS
Dear City of West Allis and Alderpersons, CITY CLERK

Top Dog Enterprises kindly objects to the revoking of the Class B Intoxicating Liquor License
and Class B Fermented Malt Beverage License for The Choice Eatery and Entertainment.

It is with great pleasure to announce that we are in the final stages of completion of the
establishment located at 9638 W. National Ave. Top Dog Enterprises is very grateful and
appreciative for the extensions that West Allis has granted us to complete this major
reconstruction project. The walls are finally closed and freshly painted and we are working on
the final finishing touches before inspections.

Top Dog Enterprises politely requests for an exception and additional extension to finalize the
needed projects to pass inspection. We would like to request an additional 3 weeks.

We want to thank the City of West Allis and their inspection team for working with us and being
helpful of us completing this major project that will benefit the people and City of West Allis not

to mention my own family.

Sincerely,l ’

November 10, 2016



